
 
 

 

DATE:   August 14, 2020 

TO:   Chabot-Las Positas Community College District 

FROM:  Chancellor Ronald Gerhard, CLPCCD 

  President Susan Sperling, Chabot College 

  President Dyrell Foster, Las Positas College 

  

SUBJECT:   COVID-19 Update 

 

Dear Colleagues:  

 

Thank you for your participation in Convocation Day and College Day Activities. I hope you 

found the virtual meetings beneficial to the start of the 2020-2021 academic year.  

  

The following are some updates for this week (as of August 14, 2020):  

  

COVID-19 Planning: For limited, essential sector, fall classes and operations, the District is 

working with certified industrial hygienists to review and update our safety plans and on campus 

configurations.   

 

As always, please continue to visit the district urgent alerts webpage for up to date information, 

and contact your Presidents’ Office or administrator for additional questions and/or guidance.   

 

 

http://districtazure.clpccd.org/chancellor/convocation.php
http://districtazure.clpccd.org/urgentalerts/index.php

